
The Institute of Electrical and Electronic Engineers, Inc. 

Industry Applications Society 

Industrial & Commercial Power Systems Department 

 Call for Tutorial  

1st Industrial & Commercial Power System Asia (I&CPS Asia 2020) Conference 

Weihai, China | July 13-16, 2020 

The IEEE-IAS I&CPS Department invites you to submit papers for 1st IEEE I&CPS Asia 

Conference which will be held by Shandong University in Weihai, China. I&CPS Asia 2020 

will focus on ‘Grid Edge, Reforming the Future‘. 

 

We solicit proposals for short courses and tutorials to be held at the 2020 IEEE IAS Industrial and 

Commercial Power System Asia (I&CPS Aisa 2020). Courses and tutorials will take place on July 13th 

2020, the first day of the conference. 

 

The short course or tutorial should aim to give a comprehensive overview of a specific topics 

related to Industry and Commercial Power System. A good tutorial should be educational rather 

than just a cursory survey of techniques. The topic should be of sufficient relevance and 

importance to attract significant number of participation. 

 

Typical tutorial audiences consist of graduate students studying power system related topics but 

also include researchers and practitioners from both academia and industry. We invite proposals 

for both 1 hour and 2 hours courses, but anticipate that most courses will be within 1 hours unless 

the topic is expected to attract widespread community attention or will require the additional 

time. 

 

The tutorial proposals, in PDF, should provide the following information, in the following format: 

 Proposed title; 

 Proposers’ names, titles, affiliations, emails, and brief bio sketches; 

 Preference for 1 houror 2 hours event; 

 Course description with list of topics to be covered, along with a brief outline and important 

details; 

 Expected target audience, in terms of both composition and estimated number of attendees. 

Please send a whole copy of your proposal in PDF format to: 2020_ICPS_ASIA@ieee.org with subject 

“Submission of I&CPS ASIA 2020 Tutorial proposal: XXX“, where XXX should be replaced by the 

acronym of your Tutorial, by May 15th 2020. 

 

Important News:  

Considering the current 2019-nCov epidemic, submission deadline of I&CPS Asia 2020 has been updated to 

May 15th for better proposal preparation. 

 

Should you need any additional information or clarifications, feel free to contact us at 

2020_ICPS_ASIA@ieee.org. 


